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ENJOY A NIGHT OF GREAT FOOD, MUSIC AND FUN AT THE ANNUAL LOBSTERBAKE! 

North Haven, CT, August 10, 2012 – Are you looking for a great way to celebrate summer? Join us at 
the Easter Seals Goodwill Industries’ 22nd annual Lobsterbake, sponsored by Peoples United Wealth 
Management! The Lobsterbake will be held on Friday, September 14, 2012 from 6-10pm at Lighthouse 
Point Park in New Haven. 

The Lobsterbake is always a night to remember with great food, fantastic raffle prizes and silent 
auctions, music, dancing and free rides on the historic carousel all night! Enjoy either lobster or steak,  
add corn on the cob, clams, coleslaw, potatoes and rolls followed by coffee and dessert to make this 
end-of-the-summer meal complete! Feel free to bring your own appetizers, salads, snacks and 
beverages to personalize your meal even more! 

Throughout the night, you can purchase raffle tickets for the numerous raffle prizes offered or bid on 
silent auctions. Prizes consist of gift certificates, items and other goodies provided by local businesses, 
restaurants and organizations.   

Tickets for the Lobsterbake are $65 per person. Seating is limited, and tables will accommodate parties 
of eight comfortably. For more information or to reserve a seat, contact the Development Department 
at (203) 752-5330 or email events@esginh.org. 

Proceeds from the Lobsterbake support Easter Seals Goodwill Industries’ mission to enhance 
employment, educational, social and recreational opportunities for people with disabilities and other 
challenges. 

ABOUT EASTER SEALS GOODWILL INDUSTRIES: Easter Seals Goodwill Industries is a progressive, 
community-based organization committed to its mission to enhance employment, educational, social 
and recreational opportunities for people with disabilities and other challenges in the greater New 
Haven area.  
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